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Director General’s Newsletter  

January 30, 2002
Dear Parents:

We have just completed another eventful week during which numerous preoccupations other than the education of our children have preoccupied us. At moments like these it is easy to lose sight of essential truths.  As we seek solutions to transitory problems it is important that we bear in mind the basic facts of our history.  Ecolint is truly exceptional institution, founded on truly exceptional principles.  It was the first school to declare itself international.  It is one of a handful of schools that have dual language education prescribed in its charter. It is fully committed to multi-culturalism within a context of educational excellence.  Year after year our graduates go on to the world's finest universities.  Year after year we receive students from local Swiss schools and send a number of our own students to local institutions in return.  Our school has grown steadily and sometimes in leaps and bounds over the course of the past 76 years. Such growth is unprecedented among international schools and can be attributed to two principal factors: the quality of our teaching and the quality of our programs. The former, our teachers, are our most valuable asset.  Through their efforts generations of students have been placed on the path of accomplishment and participation in the world.  Programs of which we can be proud include the IB Program, created at Ecolint, the Maturité, multiple bi-lingual programs, extraordinary art departments, and much else.

It also needs to be said that we remain committed to French language programs at every level, the Board of Governors, the Director General, principals, directors, teachers, students and parents.  It is a feature of our mission, it is pronounced in our charter, it is embedded in our traditions, and it is key to our identity.  One could no more easily remove the French programs than one could eliminate English.  Those who feel that the Francophone segments of our campuses are in some way threatened should rest assured that every effort is being made to sustain and improve existing programs. Indeed, some of us would like to see substantial additions to the French program in the form of more options and richer teaching materials. Here too the goal is to take a good thing and make it better.

If recent weeks have taught us anything it is that we need to intensify our efforts at broader and more frequent communication on the many issues that confront our institution.  This has already begun with two open meetings for the entire community.  It will continue with a third, that is planned for February.  In addition I have engaged in a round of meetings with the faculty that will doubtless continue for the remainder of the school year.  I hope that out of these meetings will emerge a consensus around Foundation priorities as well as a degree of useful knowledge as to how to promote innovation while holding on to those practices and programs that have made us such a successful institution.  I invite parents, teachers, and friends to participate in these very timely conversations and to give me feedback as to their effectiveness.

I hope the coming weeks will show us to be a resilient community, devoted to providing a quality education for our children, to progress and to the preservation of our unique institution.

Dr Donald Billingsley

General-Director

